Brandywine Motorsport Club’s

Multiple Choice Rally
Saturday, June 9th, 2018

A traditional observational rally that harks back to your school days when you had multiple
choice tests. There will be two classes, a tour class for those who just want answer the test
questions and a timed class for those who want the challenge of navigation. The rally will end at
the Brandywine Brewing Company Restaurant in the Greenville Shopping Center about a quarter
mile from the start location. Driving instructions will range from easy to moderately difficult.
There will be some “after” instructions and a few “follow” instructions and an occasional picture
instruction. Mostly it will be an enjoyable drive through the countryside with an element of
competition included.

The rally route is in northern Delaware and southeastern Pennsylvania. The course is
approximately 50 miles long and will take about 2 hours to complete. All roads are paved
although a couple may be bumpy in places.

The event will start at the large “Greenville Center” sign at the intersection of Kennett Pike
(RT 52) and Buck Rd. Registration will open at 1 PM and the driving instructions will be handed
out at registration and cars may leave at 1:30PM.

Classes:
TSD: The Time-Speed-Distance class has average speeds in addition to answering test questions.

Tour: The Tour option has no TSD requirements, just the test questions. Drive the rally route at
your leisure and enjoy the scenic roads.

BMC Members - $10/car

Non-BMC Members - $15/car

Please Pre-register So we can have enough route instructions at the event. We also need to give the
destination restaurant a head count for our tables.

Preregister/prepay at: www.motorsportreg.com or

RSVP directly with rallymaster Willis Weldin at wweldin@aol.com and pay on site.




